

Dyanna Thommeny, Principal Debbieann Johnston, Deputy Principal

Ph 02 6379 4103 Fax 02 6379 4818 kandos-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au GOfficial Kandos High School kandos-h.schools.nsw.edu.au

Respectful 👂 Positive Relationships 👂 Responsible

24 June 2024

## Kandos High School Newsletter Distribution

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Kandos High School is updating our School Newsletter Distribution List and asking parents and guardians how they would prefer to receive our newsletter.

Our School Newsletter is an important part of our communication with our school community. We celebrate our students and staff's cultural, academic, and sporting achievements with pride and actively promote our school and communities upcoming events to advocate community spirit.

Currently, hard copies are available at our Front Office and the Breezeway on school grounds. We also distribute hardcopies to various businesses within Rylstone and Kandos. An electronic copy of our Newsletter is available on our school communication app Sentral, and on our School Website.

Kandos High School acknowledges that not all our school community can access our newsletter consistently via the above options, therefore our School Newsletter can be sent to you directly via email or post. If this is a better option for you, please return this note to Kandos High School with your preferred option.

0	Recipient Name:	
0	o Email to:	
0	o Post to:	

If you have any further questions regarding our newsletter distribution or would like to provide our school with feedback on our newsletter, please contact our Front Office between 8.30am – 3.30pm Monday to Friday on 6379 4103.

Dyanna Thommeny

Principal